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From: Kielty, Richard [rkieity@brooklynbank.com]
Sent: Wednesday November 21, 2007 4.42 PM

To: CailRepornt

Subject: Comment on conversion from TFR to Cail Report

It doesn't seem Lo me that the perceived benefits indicated would in any way offset the considerable time
and effort it would take to make the conversion.

Thank vou,

Richard A. Kielty

Exec V.F,CFC

Brookiyn Federal Savings Bank
718-855-8500 x 1205

Fax 718-858-5174

“This message is confidential and intended for the exclusive use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed.
its contents may be confidential. If the reader of this communication is not the intended recipient, or the employee
or agent responsible for is defivery to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that the reading,
reproduction. retenticn, copying, dissemination or disclosure of any part of this communication, other that to the
intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by telephone (718.855.8500), and delete all copies of the message ”
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